
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Kindergarten Parents of 2021, 

 

The following information should assist in the smooth transition to school life: 

 

 Please ensure ALL belongings are clearly labelled, including shoes and socks. 

 

 Pencils are provided by the school.  

 

 Each student will need to bring  

- Paint shirt (old adult size t-shirt is fine) 

- 1 box of tissues  

- 2 packets of antibacterial wipes 

- A4 size pencil case for home readers 

- 12 textas (non-connectable) in a labelled small pencil case. 

- 1 black felt-tip pen 

- 1 black fine point Sharpie (permanent marker)  

- 4 large glue sticks (‘Bostik Blu Stik’ recommended) 

- Staedtler double barrel sharpener (for large pencils) 

- 1 pump hand sanitiser  

- Library bag 

- 2 old thick/woollen socks for cleaning our whiteboards 

- A set of earphones (not earbuds) to be plugged into computers and iPads 

- A hard case to contain the earphones to ensure they aren’t damaged  

 

More information will be provided at the beginning of the school year. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Kindergarten Teachers 
 

 

 

 

 


